
 

 
 

Page 1 Rev. 07/28/09 

 Document Name:579621 TELEPHONE LOG (3).DOC 

 
 
Mail Control 
or  Report No(s). 

579621 
 
License No(s). 

31-31412-01 
 
Docket No(s). 

 

030-38306 

 
 
Name of Licensee: 
 

Berger, Lehman Associates, PC 

 
Name of Participant(s): 
 

Neal Weitman & Sattar Lodhi 

 
Telephone No. 
 

212 462 8500 

 
Subject: 
(NOTE:  This will be used as the  
 Documents Title in ADAMS) 

Transfer of License and the Required NRC Consent  

The licensee requested an amendment to the above license (ML12356A309).  It appeared from the letter that the 
above named licensee was acquired by another entity and wanted to change the name of licensed entity.  The letter 
also stated that there was no change in its radiation safety procedures or personnel as a result of this acquisition. 
 
I called Neal Weitman to inform him of the requirements in 10 CFR 30.34(b) and that they were required to obtain 
NRC’s written consent prior to transfer of the license.  He was not aware of the requirement and again stated that 
there have been no changes in their operations other than the name change on the license. 
 
I requested him to provide assurance from the new owners that they will abide by all conditions and commitments of 
the license.  He will respond as soon as he can. 
 
 
 
 
Action Required:  Document and wait for the applicant’s response 
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